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n  Celebrating the Corporate Office  
   Grand Re-Opening 

n  Hermann Cares for the Holidays 

IN THIS ISSUE

On October 20, Hermann Services invited our associates, 
friends and family, customers and vendors, and members from 
the community to celebrate the official re-opening of our 
corporate office. 
 
This grand event, which took place on the office’s front lawn, was 
certainly a celebration to remember. With over 350 guests in 
attendance, we opened with a ceremony featuring speeches from 
South Brunswick Councilman and Deputy Mayor, Joe Camarota, 
South Brunswick Police Chief, Raymond Hayducka, South 
Brunswick Mayor, Charlie Carley, and our own CEO, Jeff Hermann, 
before concluding with an official ribbon cutting. 
 
The celebration then kicked off with food trucks from Nomad’s 
Pizza, Cousins Maine Lobster, Joe Smoke Bar-B-Que, House of 
Cupcakes, and The Mobile Barista. Guests enjoyed a tent with 
seating, a DJ, a selection of lawn games, two bar/drink stations, 
and hot items on Hermann’s patio grill. Indoors, a photo booth was 
set up near the Old Timer which printed photos for guests to take 
home that evening. 

Not only was this event an incredible way to celebrate the move to 
the new corporate office, but it was a chance to reflect on Hermann 
Service’s ninety-five years in business and the hard work from 
everyone who supports the organization.  
 
Thank you!

CELEBRATING THE CORPORATE OFFICE GRAND RE-OPENING

n  Hermann Expands with Two Texas Warehouses 
n  Ken Hornberger and Ron Cavanagh Retire 
n  Celebrating Our Employees’ Milestones  



WHAT COMES NEXT 
FOR HERMANN SERVICES?

HERMANN CARES FOR THE HOLIDAYS

For 95 years Hermann Services has operated out of the Eastern U.S., 
and in the 1990s expanded its reach to Texas and routes in the 
Southwest U.S. Terminals and third-party logistics were the primary 
offerings in the region, but Hermann Warehouse Corporation had its 
eye on more. 
 
On September 6th, Hermann Services opened the doors on their new 
warehouse and terminal located on Cavalcade Street in Houston, TX. 
The property contains ample warehouse and parking space, and it 
even boasts a refurbished interior and exterior. The first pallets of 
product arrived on opening day and were unloaded by Chuck Capra, 
president of Hermann Warehouse Corporation! 
 
In mid-September, Hermann Warehouse Corporation purchased a 
second location in Texas on East Sam Houston Parkway. With sixteen 
acres of property, direct access to Sam Houston/Beltway and I-10, 
and only twelve miles to the Port of Houston, the location is ideal to 
increase our warehouse, drayage, and transportation services. 
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Continuing our history of supporting causes dear to us and our 
community, Hermann Cares participated in two important causes this 
winter: Wreaths Across America and Toys for Tots! 
 
In 2018, Hermann Services began our partnership with Wreaths 
Across America, a non-profit dedicated to coordinating wreath-laying 
ceremonies at more than 2,500 locations across the U.S., at sea, and 
abroad. In 2019, we were part of WAA’s Honor Fleet as they drove 
wreaths down to Arlington, VA, and two of our trailers are wrapped 
with this organization’s great cause. This year’s National Wreaths 

Across America Day was December 17, and Hermann drivers and 
employees participated by delivering wreaths to the Dayton Cemetery 
and Long Island National Cemetery. 
 
Clete Cheshire, a Hermann driver who has participated in Wreaths 
Across America for a few years, said that for him, this cause is 
personal. “I served in the Army, so it was almost like a mission to 
honor the vets that passed; then there are the volunteers that you 
meet at each cemetery you deliver wreaths to, great people.”

REMEMBERING OUR FALLEN U.S. VETERANS



Every year, our biggest event is undoubtedly Toys for Tots. A proud 
partner since 2006 and now a gold-star national corporate sponsor, 
Hermann Services actively encourages our employees, customers, 
and community to share in donating toys – or funding the purchase of 
books and toys – to distribute to children in need during the holiday 
season. In 2021, Hermann collected over 4,000 toys, and this year we 
helped collect over two truckloads of toys and bicycles from across 
all our locations. 
 
Mike Horvath, Driver Planner for Hermann Transportation, routinely 
helps organize the delivery and collection of Toys for Tots donation 

boxes. When asked what he enjoys about this event, he said, “It’s for 
a really great cause. The memories I have as a kid of Christmas 
mornings are how special they were and how lucky I was. Meanwhile, 
there are so many children out there that don’t or never had that 
experience. So, being able to come together with amazing people for 
this awesome cause just brings a great feeling, knowing we will be 
able to make that positive impact and create lasting memories for kids 
who are less fortunate.” 
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HAPPY RETIREMENT – OVER 70 YEARS OF EXPERIENCE: 
KEN HORNBERGER AND RON CAVANAGH
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DELIVERING HOPE TO LESS FORTUNATE CHILDREN

CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS!  
 
The Hermann Cab would like to hear from you! Do you have a topic or announcement that you would 
like to include in a future edition? Send your ideas to marketing@hermanntds.com to be included. 

Ken Hornberger started driving 
with the company in 1993 and 
worked with many major 
accounts that took him through 
NY, MA, DC, PA, and RI. “My 
relationships with the owners 
and supervisors at Hermann 
were enjoyable and professional. 
I enjoyed working with many 
people over the years. My 
time at Hermann Trucking was 
happy and satisfying, and I leave 
for retirement with wonderful 
memories,” Ken says.

Results from the corporate office toy drive. Hermann’s Delaware warehouse and their toy drive collection.

Ron Cavanagh joined Hermann 
Transportation in 1997. During his 
time driving through NJ, PA, MD, 
and other mid-Atlantic states, he 
noted that, “Hermann was a good 
place to work, and I enjoyed the 
freedom that driving gave me.” In 
his retirement, Ron plans to visit 
Germany more.



CELEBRATING OUR EMPLOYEES’ MILESTONES

THANK YOU FOR YOUR YEARS OF SERVICE!

While we’re celebrating a milestone in our company’s history, we’d also like to acknowledge 
the employees celebrating milestones with us this quarter. 
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1 YEAR
Carroll Banks 
Adeerha Battle 
Niels Finsen 
Leroy Haskett 
Debra Johnson 
Helena Malloy 
Danielle Mazur 
Timothy Selby 
Mary Tresco 
Dana Violante 
Daryl Wilder

2 YEARS
Lakesha Reed 
Andre Simms 
Clifford Smith 
Carlos Torress 
Jamie Uhler

8 YEARS
Gary McGinn

9 YEARS
Doris Azcona-Peralta 
Rodger Lambert

10 YEARS
Joseph Sayers 
Roger Williams

12 YEARS
Roberto Barrera 
Delima Remy 
Georgina Zielinski

16 YEARS
George Niedermeier

21 YEARS
Harold Waxman

24 YEARS
Robert Pfriender

26 YEARS
James Capra

35 YEARS
William Fekete

36 YEARS
Charley O’Neill

37 YEARS
John Capra 
Rich Tallmadge

3 YEARS
Lakeisha Brown 
Joel Delapena 
James Francis 
Octavio Saenz

4 YEARS
Karin Baran 
Eileen Eames 
Joseph Jones 
John McMahon

5 YEARS
Minerva Jackson

6 YEARS
Mark Barbour 
Helen Rinkens
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